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Bulletin #2 of 2019. April 24, 2019

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
Newly Designed Communication Module, New Strip Assembly and 

Strip Retainer Plate for Two Wire Posts and MWPC Assemblies

Products Affected:

Part Number Description

515-023 Communications Assembly w/Posts

515-024 Communications Assembly w/MWP

Kirby Morgan® introduces a newly designed communication module, new strip assembly and strip 
retainer plate. There will be no new part number issued for the communications assembly. The 
current assembly will be referenced as the new design while the previous versions will be referenced 
as the old design.

The old design will continue to be supported and available until stock is depleted. Your existing male 
waterproof connector or two wire posts will work with the newly designed parts. The newly designed 
communication assembly will be a direct replacement of the older style, but will not be available until 
the old stock is gone.

The new communications body has thicker module walls, adding to the strength of the module, and a 
removable strip assembly. This removable strip assembly allows all wire terminals to be inspected and 
serviced out and away from the inside of the communications assembly.

The strip assembly can be separated from the module body, but is not required to be detached for 
removing or installing the microphone or earphone terminals.

For more details please view the New Communication Assembly at www.kirbymorgan.com/products/spares

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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